ANNUAL NOTIFICATION
OF
ASBESTOS-CONTAINING BUILDING MATERIALS
IN
RSU 29 FACILITIES
A

TO: AIlRSU 29 employees, parents and guardians and residents

All schools/buildings (with the exception of Houlton Southside School, which is asbestos
free) in RSU 29 have been inspected for the presence of Asbestos Containing Building
Materials (ACBM’s). A written plan for the management of the asbestos containing
materials has been developed. This plan, noting the type, location, condition, and
appropriate maintenance action of the ACBM’s, is available for inspection at the office of
the Superintendent and in each Principal’s Office. Copies may be requested at a cost of
$1.00 per page.

The following are maintenance activities that occurred:
¢ Completed inspection in December 2021 and June 2022 at Houlton High School

e Completed inspection in December 2021 and June 2022 at Houlton Elementary
School

The following activities are planned for the coming 2023-24 year; the semi-annual
periodic surveillance in December 2023 and June 2024.

For further information contact Joe Fagnant, Superintendent at 532-6555.



